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April 10, 2013
VIA E-FILING
Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Whidbey Telephone Company - UT-130455 - Correction to Advice Letter
Dear Mr. King:


The purpose of this letter is to correct two aspects of the Advice Letter previously filed in this matter.  The first correction is that the letter inadvertently referred to the wrong WAC in requesting a waiver.  I apologize for that error.

Second, and more importantly, after further discussion with Commission Staff, it would not appear that a waiver of WAC 480-120-339 (the correct WAC) is necessary.  The financial information filed in Docket No. UT-110858 should be sufficient to meet the requirements of the rule.  Thus, it is requested that this financial information be deemed in compliance with the WAC 480-120-339.  Therefore, the request for a waiver is withdrawn.


Thank you for your attention to this matter.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
cc:
Clients (via e-mail)


Bill Weinman (via e-mail)


Kristen Russell (via e-mail)


Roger Hahn (via e-mail)
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